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                                                                                                            March 19th 2020                               

Dear Parents 

World Health Organisation has deemed corona virus, which causes the disease 

COVID-19, a global pandemic. Confirmed cases of the same have increased 

exponentially and the virus has infected hundreds of thousands of people around 

the world. Of all the preventive measures suggested, the most important one now is 

avoiding large gatherings since the virus easily spreads from person to person.  

Given the current circumstances and as suggested by quite a few parents, we have 

decided that the answer scripts of Annual Examinations will not be shown on 25th 

March, 2020. The decision has been taken in the best interest of our students, parents 

and teachers. Thus, the result will be uploaded on the school website. The answer 

scripts will be handed over to the students when the school reopens. 

We look forward to your cooperation and understanding.  

Warm Regards 

Principal  


